Tuesday Jan 28th 2014
Blue Team Memo 
Dear Blue Team Parents/Guardians:
The Blue Team has begun discussion of end-of-year activity possibilities.  In order to have an activity, we will be starting some fundraisers. In the next two weeks, we would like to sell tickets on a ‘Valentine’s Day Basket’.  To increase our profits we are hoping that the students can donate some new items to the basket.  Items could include:
· Chocolate treats (no nuts)
· Stuffed animals
· Valentine’s Cards
· Costume jewellery
· Artificial Flowers
· Movie passes
· iTunes Gift Cards
· Anything that a Middle School student would be interested in buying a ticket for.
We would like to have all of the items in by Tuesday, Feb 4th so that we can start the fundraiser on Tuesday Feb 5th.
[image: ]We will be doing up booklets of tickets and will be sending them home with the students to encourage them to sell from home as well.

As well, The Blue Team will be hosting the Valentine’s Day Dance Feb 14th 2014		 6:00-8:30pm.  Any parent volunteers would be greatly appreciated (general 	supervision, helping run the canteen, photobooth, possibly selling carnations, etc.) 

We thank you so much for your support and we really hope we can reach the goal of making it possible for our students to be involved in some fun and worthwhile activities this year 
Sincerely,
Blue Team Teachers
(Mrs. Hamilton & Mrs. McKinnon)
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